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Corps Announces 2015 Recreation Season 
 
New England – The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, New England District, announces that Thomaston Dam, 
Northfield Brook Lake and Black Rock Lake (Thomaston, CT) recreation areas will open for the 2015 Designated 
Recreation Season on Saturday, April 18. Hours of operation are 8:00 a.m. to sunset, but no later than 8:00 p.m. It 
should be noted that the park openings do not coincide with the new CT DEEP Opening Day of fishing season on 
April 11. While the areas will not be open to vehicle traffic for Opening Day weekend of trout fishing season, walk-ins 
are welcome. Visitors should be cognizant of parking restrictions along public roadways and project access gates, as 
applicable. 
 
The trail bike area at Thomaston Dam opens 1 May 2015, conditions permitting. 
 
 
 
 
 DISTRUBUTION: 
 
Waterbury Republican-American (#574-3636/FAX #596-9277) 
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